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Ref. SMG/167.16

The Permanent Mission of the Republic of the Sudan to the United Nations
Office and other International Organizations in Geneva presents its compliments to
the Office of the High Commissioner for Human Rights (OHCHR) — Special
Procedures Branch and with reference to the Joint Urgent Appeal from the
Working Group on Enforced or Involuntary Disappearances and the Special
Rapporteurs (Ref. UA SDN 7/2016) dated 17 November 2016 on allegations of
arbitrary arrest and enforced disappearance of ten Sudanese Doctors. The Mission
would like to inform that all ten (10) Doctors mentioned had been arrested under
the Criminal Code and have been released after the investigation and settled the
case.

The Permanent Mission of the Republic of the Sudan to the United Nations
Office and other International Organizations in Geneva avails itself of this
opportunity to renew to the Office of the High Commissioner for Human Rights
(OHCHR) - (SpeCial Procedures Branch) the assurances of its highest

Geneva, 23 November 2016

Attn: Mrs. Beatriz Baldin

Chief, Special Procedures Branch, TESPRDD
OHCHR

Palais Wilson, 52 Rue des Paquis
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Email: registry@ohchr.org




